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 June 13th, 2012 

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
Subject:  Invitation to Bid 

 
WBS Element: 10C.090131                                                               County: Union 
 
LOCATION: SR-1124 (Walkersville Church Rd):  From NC Hwy 200 South to SR-1125 (Brady Rd) 
 
TYPE OF WORK: Furnish, Haul, and Place ABC 
 
BID OPENING: July 03rd, 2012 @ 9:00am 
 
Only Contractors certified as an SBE Contractor can bid on this contract. 
Interested bidders must submit an official bid package in order to bid. Contractors and subcontractors may obtain a 
proposal in person from the District Engineer’s Office at 130 S. Sutherland Ave., Monroe, NC. Proposal packages 
may also be obtained from the Division 10 website at: http://www.ncdot.org/doh/operations/division10/ 
After the bidder has filled out all required information in this proposal it will then be considered the official bid 
package.  
 
It will be the Contractor’s responsibility to continue to monitor the NCDOT website for any addenda or other updates 
concerning this project.     
 
Sealed bids must be received in the District 3 Office at 130 S. Sutherland Ave. in Monroe, NC by 9:00 AM on 
Tuesday July 03rd, 2012. Bids must be submitted on the official bid sheet, submitted with the entire proposal, and 
display the following statement at the bottom left corner of the sealed envelope: 
                           

Quotation for furnishing, hauling, and placing ABC on Walkersville Church Rd 
in Union County to be opened at 9:00 a.m. on July 03rd, 2012. 

                                            
Contractors must be certified by NCDOT prior to bidding on this project. If you have questions about bidding on this 
project or any other questions concerning this project please contact, Mr. John W. Underwood at (704) 289-1397. 
Return bid packages to the address below if returning by mail. 
 
                                           Mr. John W. Underwood                                            
                                           District Engineer 
                             NCDOT 
                                           130 S. Sutherland Ave, Monroe, NC 28112 
                                           junderwood@ncdot.gov 
                                            

Mr. Curtis Barbee at cbarbee@ncdot.gov or 704-983-4400 may also be contacted.                          


